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February 2022
 
Dear Parent(s),
 
The fourth grade New York State Assessment in ELA will be administered on March 29th and 30th. The test will be administered to the students on their iPads. We will be conducting extra help classes for small groups of children in an effort to reinforce their language arts and reading skills and to better prepare them for the test.
 
The classes are scheduled from 3:00 P.M. to 4:00 P.M.  on the following Mondays: 

February 28, March 7, 14, 21, 28        
 	        	        	
This tutoring program is being sponsored by the St. Agnes Development Fund; however, a material fee of $5.00/student is due with the return of this form for those registering for the prep class.
 
Please complete the tear-off and return to your child's teacher by February 18th.
 
Sincerely, 

_______________________________                              	
Mrs. Cecilia St. John                                                	
Principal                                                                               	
 
===============================================================
Please detach and return to your child's teacher by February 18, 2022
 
Child's Name: __________________________________   Grade _____-Section__________
 
Will  participate in the ELA enrichment program. Enclosed is the $5.00 materials fee. 
 
 
Parent(s) Signature _______________________________________________________
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